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Market Review 

All of us at The Prudent Speculator would like to wish our readers a Happy Thanksgiving. 

Certainly, there is much to be thankful for this year in the equity markets, with the major market 

averages up more than 20%. Of course, while the year isnôt over and returns thus far in 2019 

might appear grand in magnitude, market history shows that the S&P 500 has done much better, 

gaining more than 30%, for 19 separate years just since 1925! 



 

To be sure, we were reminded again last week that equities move in both directions, with 

renewed concerns about the status of trade negotiations with China sending stocks, especially 

those of the deep Value variety, south for much of the week, before a modest rebound took place 

on Friday. Interestingly, given that many remain worried that a U.S. recession is around the 

corner,é 



 

éone of the catalysts for the late-week bounce was a better-than-expected reading on the IHS 

Markit Purchasing Managersô Index for the U.S. The gauge of domestic business activity rose to 

a four-month high of 51.9 in November, up from 50.9 in October, with IHS Markit Chief 

Business Economist Chris Williamson stating, ñThe worst of the economyôs recent soft patch 

may be behind us.ò 

No doubt, the strength of the U.S. economy remains a big question mark, with manufacturing not 

exactly booming,é 



 

éeven as housing numbers have been good,é 



 

éand Octoberôs Leading Economic Indicators index suggested that a recession does not appear 

to be in the cards,é 



 

éthough the latest Atlanta Fed projection for near-term GDP growth was hardly robust. 



 

We continue to be of the mind that the U.S. and global economies will muddle along, though we 

respect that the Organisation for Economic Co-operation and Development (OECD) just lowered 

its real world GDP growth outlook to 2.9%,é 


